Nimpo Lake Community Association
c/o 21094 Chilcotin Hwy. #20
Nimpo Lake, BC VOL 1R0

November 1, 2022

Mr. Darron Campbell

Manager of Community Services
Cariboo Regional District

Suite D, 180 North Third Avenue,
Williams Lake, BC V2G 2A4

Dear Mr. Campbell,

Re: Hydro Efficiency Grant

The Nimpo Lake Community Association wishes to apply for the Hydro Efficiency
Grant in order to replace the electric water heater with a propane on-demand
water heater. The current electric water heater used 6,815 kwh over a 12 month
period because it was left running throughout the year. Unfortunately, that water
heater is no longer functioning. The installation of the propane on-demand water
- heater would completely eliminate that hydro usage.

We have received a quotation from Chilcotin Plumbing to remove the old electric
water heater and replace it with a new tankless propane one which is attached.

We look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience.

Yours truly,
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Nancy Befry u

Vice President
Nimpo Lake Community Association



